COPY.
Tloud's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

3rd February, 1920.

; ;@ar Sirs,
j.; ‘ I have to acquaiat you that I am in receipt of
;ﬁa letter from Messrs. The Pentwyn Steamship Co. Ld.,

jétha Managers for the Ministry of Shipping of the ex-German
" Steamer °WILH HEMSOTH®, in which they desire that s

| Le_survey of this vessel may be held whilst the Steamer

s at Stockton.
with regard thereto, I have te reqyest that you
will give the case the necessary attention, and for your

; %nfnrmation and guidance I enclocse herawith a copy of the

previous condition survey reports on the Steamer.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
Secretary.

i?ho Surveyors,

HIDDLESBROUGH.
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